
 

     Shawn Veitch, principal of Dutton Elementary, and two teachers, Amy Kuppler 
and Alison Erb, attended the National Blue Ribbon Ceremony for elementary 
schools, on November 3rd through November 6th, 2021. 

     The U.S. Department of Education recognized Dutton Elementary as an 
exemplary high-performing school, based on their overall academic excellence. 

    The total cost of this trip was $2,308.87. 

 

 

 


